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6th July 2023 

 

 

 

Deputy David Cullinane, TD 

Dáil Éireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

RE:  PQ ref 32018/23 

 

Dear Deputy Cullinane,  

I am writing to you in response to the below PQ  

To ask the Minister for Health the number of adults currently waiting on a spinal 

surgery in Tallaght University Hospital; the length of waits endured thus far; and if he 

will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Please see table representing number of adults currently awaiting on spinal surgery in 

Tallaght University Hospital and the length of times. 

 0-3 3-6 6-12 12-24 24-36 36-48 48+ Total 

Total 43 32 42 26 4 9 5 161 

 

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 


